Dorothy Menasco OR!G!NAL

From: Jeff Bates
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2005 3:47 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco
Cc: Victor McKay; Sally Simmons
Subject:

050740-TP - BST/Metrocall, Inc. - Agreement

Dorothy, the above agreement is a one-way paging interconnection agreement, and not "ITURC" as the letter indicates.
Can you please change the docket title to reflect this?

I'm going to use "...approval of one-way interconnection (paging) agreement between BeliSouth..." Let me know if you
need clarification on this.

Jeff Bates
Research Assistant
Competitive Markets & Enforcement
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